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Investing in our schools
The NSW Government is spending $6 billion over 
four years to deliver more than 170 new and 
upgraded schools. The budget includes an 
additional $160 million in 2018/19 as part of the 
record $747 million maintenance investment 
announced last year. This is the biggest investment 
in public infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

Ku-ring-gai High School upgrade
A project is underway at Ku-ring-gai High School. 
The project will involve construction of a new multi-
purpose hall and refurbishment of some of the 
school's teaching spaces. 

Progress summary
The design is completed for the multi-
purpose hall. A development application and 
preparation for the construction tender is 
underway.

Next steps
• Site signage will be installed at site
• A development application will be

lodged with the local council

• Early works will start in late 2018.

Keeping you updated

Our commitment to act in the best interest of our 
stakeholders and the local community is at the 
forefront of our work.

We will continue to update the community on this 
exciting project as it progresses. We will do this 
through project updates, our website and 
information booths. 

We are committed to openly sharing information. 
You can speak to us about this project using the 
contact details below.

This image is an example of a future-focused learning space we are building for students across NSW.




